SUMMARY OF PLANNING BOARD ACTION

SUBJECT:

Preliminary Capital Improvements Program 2003-2018

MEETING DATE:

April 15, 2003

RECOMMENDATION:

The Planning Board reviewed the proposed Capital Improvements Program for 2003-2018, and recommends the Council adopt the Option B funding level and projects.

VOTE:

7-1

Ayes: Timothy Dempsey, Gay Eddy, Thatcher Freund, Nancy Gabriel, Sally Greene, Scott Radway, Suzanne Haff

Nays: Julie Coleman

COMMENT:

The dissenting member supported Option B, but felt that

more money should go to Greenways.

Drafted by:

Scott Radway, Vice-Chair

Chris S. Berndt, Long Range Planning Coordinator